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Members:
Michelle Rosen 

EDUCATION

The joint initiative between the Forum and the University of Cape Town to run a course in securitisation is still in place. In September 2010, the Introduction to Securitisation course was held in addition to a once -off workshop on "Securitisation – dealing with what went wrong internationally and the learning opportunities arising from a historical evaluation of events”. Feedback on the course has been positive. The next course is planned for September 2011.  

COMMUNICATION:

The main instrument for communication between the Forum and its stakeholders continues to be our website. The site presently contains all relevant details of the Forum and its members. It also contains news, publications, investor reporting, information on education, our constitution, links to other international securitisation forums, as well as basic information on securitisations and its history in South Africa.  

Our aim is to load all available investor reports on the website as soon as they are released. The majority of the reports are listed, however a small number of deals are still missing from our website. 

Copies of all reports tabled at the AGM of the Forum will also be posted on the site immediately after the AGM.

Michelle Rosen – May 2011
